
St. Oliver Plunkett’s Church, Clady
Our Church is Open - We need your help!!

We are delighted that our Church is now open again for private
prayer from 9.30am to 6.00pm, Monday - Friday; Saturday from
10.30am to 6.00pm and on Sunday after 11.00am Mass to 6.00pm. 

However this is only possible if we follow the Social Distancing and
that Cleaning/Sanitising guidelines and measures are in place. The
Church seating has been marked out to enable us to use the
Church safely. 

We ask you to use the Sanitiser Spray as you enter the Church and
also when leaving the Church. A Church Door will be left open at
all times so as to avoid the need to open and close doors. 

To enable us to do this we need your help
in establishing a rota of cleaners so that the
accessible areas in the church can be
cleaned/sanitised every day. 

If you think you could spare some time to
assist with this necessary task, simply
telephone Paddi: 028 2582 1190 or email
greenloughparish@gmail.com or send a
private message to our parish Facebook
page. 

We ask you to be mindful of your own health or if you have an existing
medical condition, that it would be unwise to volunteer at this time. 

Thank you for your co-operation.
Fr. Dermott & Fr. Eamonn

GREENLOUGH PARISH FINANCE
Two months ago we were asked to lock down.
The speed and extent of the implication came as
a great shock. In many ways parish life as we
know it came to a standstill.

At the time it would have been inappropriate to
speak about finances, indeed we decided not to
even distribute the Offertory Envelopes as people
had greater priorities.

We can now look at the situation in a more measured and long
term perspective. It is important that we keep the parish
financially in order for the present and future generations.

To that purpose the envelopes
have now been distributed and we
ask you if possible to return them

to any of the following places:

The Parish Office Letter Box

The Collection Box 
which is placed on the Altar in the Church

The Collection Box in the Vivo Shop, Clady
(kindly accommodated by Vivo Shop - thank you).

We are grateful for your generosity. We also thank you for your
understanding as we look forward to better days.

May God bless you all.
Fr. Dermott & Fr. Eamonn


